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Good Morning,

The Valley Link Project, SCH # 2018092027, will have direct impact for traffic control

and traffic congestion for western San Joaquin County and the surrounding Highways of
I-580, I-205 and SR-4. In addition, there will be an increase in traffic congestion for the
surrounding county roads for potential detour routes. This corridor has several growing
housing developments both in the Mountain House and the Tracy Hills communities.

This project will lead to an increase in enforcement demands and highway
construction/improvement projects.

If you have any further questions, please let me know.

Jo Pini, Lieutenant
Commander

California Highway Patrol
Tracy Area

1175 E. Pescadero Ave
Tracy, CA 95304

(209) 319-4300 office
(707) 853-5940 cell

ini@chp.ca.gov
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally
privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or
disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.
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